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November is a month of gratitude... 
 

Veterans Day is November 11 when we honor our military veterans. Those 
men and women who have served deserve our respect and our gratitude for 
their sacrifices defending our freedom. If there is an event you can attend 
such as a parade or a service, do so.  Our Edgewater Park Elks will host an 
observance at Beverly National Cemetery at 11:00 a.m., followed by a light 
lunch at the Elks Lodge at 315 Green Street.  Take a moment of silence at 

11am. Also, don’t forget to fly your flags and be sure to thank a Veteran. 
 
Join us at Weimann Field for our first Fall Festival, on Saturday, Nov. 13, starting at 4pm and 
including a bonfire and movie!!  See our flyer elsewhere in the Bee! 
 
Also, this month is, of course, Thanksgiving. We sit and reflect on the 
blessings in our life. What we are grateful for in our lives. It is a 
wonderful day to gather and share, and of course...eat!  Gobble ‘til we 
wobble.  And of course, maybe do a little black Friday shopping (even 
online). I know it is possible that your Thanksgiving feast might have 
been planned a little differently last year.  In that case, I hope this Thanksgiving you will get to 
enjoy it the way you want… whether you are visiting that far away family, hosting the family 
dinner… or maybe just something simpler… Enjoy It!  
Enjoy your entire Fall!     Mayor Lauren DiFilippo 
 
 
 


